
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
December 3, 2019 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Advice No. 19-11-G - Supplement 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of the Company’s proposed 
revisions to the following tariff sheets, P.U.C. OR. No. 5: 
 

Oregon PUC Sheet No. Canceling Oregon PUC Sheet No. 
 

Eighth Revision Sheet 20 Seventh Revision Sheet 20 
 
In compliance with Commission Order No.19-408 in Docket No. UM 779, “Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon Determination of Late-Payment Rate and Interest Accrued on Customer 
Deposits,” Avista has made the tariff changes to reflect the annual interest rate of 1.5 percent on 
customer deposits, and the late payment rate of 2.1 percent, for calendar year 2020. 
 
This tariff sheet is being provided as a supplement to the Company’s November 26, 2019 filing in 
Advice No. 19-11-G, which inadvertently omitted the tariff sheet above. Both Avista’s Rule 7 and 
Rule 20 are impacted by Order No. 19-408, yet only Rule 7 updates were included in the initial 
filing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 495-7839. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Policy Analyst 
Avista Utilities 
jaime.majure@avistacorp.com 
509.495.7839 
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